
Dear Partner, 

Greetings from Porto! 

We hope this message finds you very well! 

The Documentation and Information Management of the University of Porto would like to 
invite your university staff to participate in the Blended Intensive Program Staff Week 
on Library and Research Activities. This BIP Staff Week is being organized in collaboration 
with the University of Granada (Spain) and Czech Technical University (Czech Republic). 

The Staff Week will be held in English in a face-to-face format, from the 12th to the 16th of 
May 2025, taking place at the University of Porto, Portugal. 

Please find all the information about this BIP in the attachment (flyer and program) and on 
the webpage. 

We would like to count on your collaboration to share this opportunity with your university 
staff. Interested staff may apply here until the 20th of April. 

Should you or your colleagues require additional information about the BIP, please contact 
our colleagues at the Documentation and Information Management of the 
U.Porto (documentacao.informacao@uporto.pt) or reply to this email. 

We look forward to hearing from you and your colleagues! 

Kind regards from Porto, 

ELIEN DECLERCK 

Reitoria / Rectorate 

Relações Internacionais / International Cooperation 

Praça Gomes Teixeira, 4099-002 Porto, Portugal 

+351 220 408 723 | international@reit.up.pt | www.up.pt 

Skype: sriuporto.in 

Agendamento Online / Online Scheduling 
http://international.up.pt 
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